
I am writing to advise you that our contractor Cambridgeshire Highways, 
will commence carriageway patching and preparation works of the A605 
Eastrea Road, Whittlesey on Wednesday 20th May 2020, in advance of 
carriageway Surface Treatment in 2020. 
  
Works are anticipated to last 3 nights, and whilst the work is in 
progress, during operational hours, the road will be closed from 8pm to 
6am between Cemetery Road and Dandelion Drive; and vehicular 
access will be restricted. A signed diversion route will be in place for 
through traffic. 
  
Access to properties within the closure area will be possible, but are 
subject to working conditions, and delays are to be expected. Our 
contractor will be working under their Covid 19 Risk Assessments and 
Method Statements. As a result of these new working approaches, it will 
no longer be possible to carry out advanced warning letter drops to 
properties. However, advanced warning signage will be out on all roads 
14 days in advance of the commencement of works. 
  
Please look out for the advanced notices on site, as these will give 
the most up to date information; or contact our call centre or email 
nwm@cambridgeshire.gov.uk. 
  
There will obviously be some noise and disruption associated with the 
work, and I apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
  
If you have any queries regarding these works please use the above 
contact details. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Martin Gowler 
Network Management Officer 
  
Highways Service 
Place & Economy 
Cambridgeshire County Council 
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